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May 17, 2011

BY OVERNIGHT DELIVERY AND E-FILING

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc.- Docket No. DG 11-069

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed please find the original and five copies of the Company’s
Supplemental Response to Puc 1604.01(a) (25.10).

Thank you for your assistance with this matter

Sifrel~~

Gary Ep er
Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

Enclosures

cc: Meredith Haffield, Esquire (2 hard copies)
Service List (email only)

Gary Epler
Chief Regulatory Counsel

6 Liberty Lane West
pton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-773-6440
Fax: 603-773-6640
Email: epler@unitil.com


